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We are very pleased to announce that we will be opening the churches for 

public worship on Sundays from Sunday 2 August. 

 

We would like to assure everyone that we will be continuing to produce all the worship resources for 

everyone so if you do not feel that it is right for you to come to church, then you are still very much 

included in our worshipping community. Certain groups of people may be at increased risk of severe 

disease from COVID-19, including people who are aged 70 or older, regardless of medical conditions. 

Individuals who fall within this group are advised to stay at home as much as possible and, if they do 

go out, to take particular care to minimise contact with others outside of their household. Our 

written Sunday Service sheets and our Online Services will all continue alongside the services to be 

held in church. 

 

We will be holding one service in each church on most Sundays. Physical distancing limits the 

number of people that can attend, so we are asking those who wish to come to book a place. Please 

make sure that you tell us if there are others that you are able to sit with as when people can sit in 

groups our capacity increases. 
 

While it is not compulsory to wear masks in church we are asking that you do so if you are 

able. This helps to create a safer environment for everyone. 

 

If you would like to attend any of the services in August please complete the booking form and 

return it to us by Monday 27 July using any of the following means: 

• Giving it to the person who delivered this letter 

• Telephoning Helen on 07788 848830 

• Posting it to Richard at the address below 

• Posting it to Suzy at The Vicarage, Halifax Road, Cullingworth. BD13 5DE 

• Emailing it to Helen: beneficehwcd@gmail.com or Richard: ecrb@live.co.uk 

 

We will contact people in the week before the service to let them know whether they will be able to 

attend. 

 

If you feel unwell or experience any COVID-19 symptoms you must not attend the church. 
 

Churches Open for Personal Prayer on Wednesdays from Wednesday 29 July 

• St Saviour’s:   2.30pm to 3.30pm 

• St Matthew’s: (From 12/8) 2 - 3pm 

• St John’s:  2.00pm to 3.00pm 

• Denholme SC: 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

Booking is not required for these times 
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